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Dear Parents/carers, 
I hope you had an enjoyable Easter break. I write to inform you that, after nearly 18 years as a Headteacher and 30 years working as a teacher in Primary schools, I will be retiring at the end of this academic year. Throughout my career, I have been very fortunate to work with some wonderful people, some brilliant teachers and Governors, some highly talented pupils and none more so than here at Gomeldon, it really is a fabulous school. It has been a privilege to lead such an amazing school and I will miss working with such a great group of staff and pupils.

I would like to say a big thank you to you all for the support that you have given me over the years. I am proud that this school enjoys an excellent reputation. This is attributed to the exemplary behaviour of our children and the quality of care and education provided by all the team here. I know I will be leaving the school in very safe hands; we are fortunate in having a strong governing body and leadership team and very many brilliant and committed staff who are passionate about improving the education and well-being of our children.

The Governing Body has now started the recruitment process for a new Headteacher and will be looking for a strong candidate to take over this position and we will be consulting with the staff, pupils and wider community to ensure we appoint the best candidate. I look forward to seeing you at the various events that will take place between now and the end of the academic year and I would like to thank you for your continued support of the school.
Paddy Macey


